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Kathleen M. Duff 
Director, Career & Technical Education  

 
January 8, 2024 

Dear Superintendent Nolin: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Mr. Dan Green of Newton would like to 
generously donate a 2006 HONDA PILOT, VIN 2HKYF18756H502068; 
MA Title Number BC468590; mileage 106,000; 6 cyl; automatic transmission; 
color gray.  Value is approximately $5000. 
 
This donation will provide repair and maintenance experience to the more than  
15 students who are currently enrolled in the auto program as well as future 
students.  
            
This donation complies with all of the requirements of the Newton Public Schools 
Gifts, Grants, Bequests and Fundraising policy.  Specifically, the donation serves a 
purpose consistent with the Newton Public Schools Career and Technical 
Education Program, is compatible with existing equipment and maintenance costs, 
and no cost impact is associated with the gift. 
 
Please present this donation to the School Committee for their approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathleen Duff  
 
Kathleen M. Duff 
Director, Career & Technical Education  
Newton North High School 
 
/dmb 


